
 
  
 

 
 
 
             
 

For Immediate Release: 
 

2nd FEI Equestrian Sports Educative Event (ESEE) to 
return to Kenya from 31st of May to 3rd of June 
• International Equestrian Federation Solidarity program 

• Training event for Horse association of Kenya (HAK) national officials 
 

NAIROBI, KENYA 29th May 2018 — The Horse association of Kenya ( HAK) will be hosting 
the FEI Dressage Equestrian Sports Educative Event (ESEE) for the second time in two 
years. This 4 day workshop, which will be from the 31st of May to 3rd of June, will be held at 
Purdy Arms conference facility in Karen with the afternoon practical sessions taking place at 
Karen Riding school. ESEE is a tool that the FEI (Fédération Équestre International) has set 
up to educate National Federation Officials. This is in the form of a workshop delivered by 
two technical experts – one FEI dressage judge and one Coach Educator. 

 

     
Practical Session 2017       The participants 2017 
 

The HAK is proud to welcome the following experts back to Kenya for the second time in the 
discipline of dressage: Mrs. Caroline Potts (RSA) and Mrs. Natalie Hobday (RSA). Both will 
train dressage judges and coaches in theoretical sessions and through demonstration 
Athletes in practical sessions. The fourth day will see a mini competition in the morning at 
Karen Riding School, where the participants will demonstrate their skills as dressage judges 
and as coaches while the demonstration Athletes ride their practiced dressage tests.  
 

### 
 
About the Company. The Horse association of Kenya (HAK) was created in 1987 through 
the amalgamation of the Horse Society of Kenya (HSK) and the Show Jumping Assoiation of 
Kenya (SJAK). HAK covers the Olympic equestrian disciplines of Dressage, Show-Jumping 
and Eventing 
 
For more information: 
Jutta Holstein 
Chair Dressage working group 
Email: juholstein@gmail.com 
Phone: 0791 471 014 
Website: www.horseassociationofkenya.com 
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